Michael Esteban Receives Frost Scholarship

Mr. Michael Esteban of the University of South Florida has been awarded a Frost Scholarship to study at
the University of Oxford. The Frost Scholarship funds current students of the State University @ystem
Florida (SUSF) to study eyear, fulltime master’s courses in science, technology, engineering and
mathematics (‘STEM’ subjects) at the University of Oxford. The Frost scholarship will allow Michael to
complete an MSc in Water Science Policy and Mamagt at the University of Oxford. Completion of

this graduate program will allow Michael to explore the policy and management aspects of his future
career and enable him to develop his engineering research into practical solutions for coastal cities.

Michael, an Honors College senior, will graduate from USF in May with his Bachelor of Science degree in

Civil Engineering with a concentration in Environmental Engineering. He represents the USF College of

Engineering, where his achievements inside and outsidee classroom have been note#e is on the
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